
 
   

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the Board of the L.E. Phillips Memorial 

Public Library of the City of Eau Claire may be in attendance at a tour of the library 

construction site, which begins at 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, November 18, 2021, at the L.E. 

Phillips Memorial Public Library, 400 Eau Claire Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.   

 This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 

 


